From: Alder, Gerald 
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2014 2:04 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Treasurer's Trip to Aspen

HI Steve,

 

I wanted to provide you an update that Treasurer Neely went on a business trip to Aspen, Colorado from August 25-27, below are the details.

 

Conference – World Pension Forum – Risk Summit 

 

Location – Aspen, Colorado

 

Accommodations – Aspen Meadows, Home of the Aspen Institute 

 

Length of Trip – Monday, August 25 through Wednesday, August 27

 

Expenses – Expenses were paid for by Municipal Employees' Annuity and Benefit Fund of Chicago (Treasurer is on the Board).

 

Please let me know if you require additional information.

 

Thanks,

 

Jerry

 

Gerald H. Alder

Chief of Staff

City Treasurer's Office

